
                                                      Patagonia, Argentina - August 2020

Dear guests and friends:

A lot has been spoken regarding the Covid-19 pandemic: we have 
heard different opinions for and against the quarantines, and there have 
been various recommendations and modifications for personal care 
and pandemic procedures.

Since the border closure in Argentina in March 2020, due to COVID 
19, most lodges in the region have been working together on booking 
and cancellation policies in search of reasonable solutions for all 
involved and affected at that moment. 

From our humble position, we are not looking for excuses or fault. 
Instead, we are concentrating on methods to ensure the safety and com-
fort of those who wish to travel, visit us and fish in one of the best 
places in the world. For those who have doubts we are here as well to 
answer questions and provide assurance as we steer through this pan-
demic. 

We have been communicating online, with the goal of developing 
shared operating procedures to make your travel safe, easy and wor-
ry-free. We will be taking extra precautions to keep our valued guests 
and our employees healthy. We will implement stringent sanitation 
procedures and follow the latest regulations set in place. Together, we 
will soon implement extremely cared services, shared digital check-in 
and access to tools to help you organize your travel needs. We strongly 
believe that we are doing our best to keep Patagonia as a solid and 
secure destination and to take care of each other. Thank you for your 
trust and choice. 

We feel extremely lucky to be so isolated in such a beautiful place. 
Hoping that the world will get healthy and ready to travel again. Out-
doors, recreation, fishing and safe camaraderie could be a prime factor 
that will keep us sane during these times, maintaining a positive and 
engaged outlook. Making travel plans, preparing tackle and sharing 
fishing stories again will surely give all of us something to look 
forward to.

Stay strong and healthy

Arroyo Verde Lodge, Collon Cura Lodge, 
Limay River Lodge, San Huberto Lodge, Spring Creek Lodge, 

Tipiliuke Lodge & Tres Rios Lodge.


